
Works Notice
Bundamba

Why?

Queensland Rail will undertake works at Bundamba station during a planned 
closure of the Ipswich line. Works will include the removal of the temporary 
footbridge, attending to trackside defect works and signalling works.
These works are necessary following the reopening of the station on Monday 21 
October.

When? Works will occur from 6am to 6pm each day on Saturday 26 and Sunday 27 
October.

Where?
Works will take place at Bundamba station. The pedestrian overpass will remain 
open during the weekend works.

Location of works

Overpass open

Bundamba station
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Machinery and 
construction 
noises

Trucks and 
cranes

Weekend 
works

Buses will replace trains from the first train Saturday 26 to the last train 
Sunday 27 October.

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We 
apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 
If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification.
For more information, call 1800 722 203 (free call) or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

http://queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
tel:+1800722203
mailto:customerfeedback%40qr.com.au?subject=

